
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:   Equipment Award from Office of Traffic Safety 

 

DATE:  October 29, 2015 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Cannon Falls Police Department has been selected to receive the Outstanding 

Agency equipment award from the Minnesota Department of Public Safety, Office of 

Traffic Safety division for the second quarter of the Toward Zero Deaths (TZD) 

Enforcement grant.  This new award is part of the Agency Recognition Project that 

replaces previous recognition programs.  Our agency was nominated by Scott McConkey, 

the Southern Minnesota Law Enforcement Liaison and approved by the Department of 

Public Safety/Office of Traffic Safety.  I chose to receive a Stalker LIDAR XLR to 

replace the LIDAR that was here when I came eight years ago.  As it turned out, the 

timing was perfect, as the existing LIDAR has ceased to be operational.  It takes a 

combination of support from the City, Chief and the officers on the street to be successful 

in traffic safety.  Receiving this award is great recognition of our efforts in traffic safety. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

I request acceptance of the Stalker LIDAR XLR for use by the Cannon Falls Police 

Department 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and Approval to accept of the Stalker LIDAR XLR for use by the Cannon Falls 

Police Department 

 


